
m a r b o b 
energy corporation September 12, 2008 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Attn: Mr. Will Jones <C 

rn RE: Extension of C-108 Approval ' 
Center Sixteen SWD Well #1 1 

SWD-928-A 
30-015-33450 

Dear Will: 

Marbob Energy respectfully requests an extension ofthe approval for the C-108 
for the captioned well. A copy ofthe Administrative Order SWD-928-A is attached. We 
are expanding the vertical injection interval of an existing SWD well and plan to start 
well work in the very near future. Please call or email me if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Collins 
Engineering Manager 

BC/tb 
Attachment 
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